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The Activities Committee met on Monday, March 18, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
District Office.  The following Board members were in attendance:  Mike 
Domin, Barb Neprud and Joe Dwyer.  Jamie Skjeveland and Jared Matson 
were also in attendance. 
 

1.   Discussion on having non-varsity sports participants having practice prior 
to 8:00 a.m. - There are some times when practices for junior high students 
are held at 6:30 a.m. - Sometimes this happens once a week.  Sometimes this 
happens twice a week.  It depends on the game schedule for the week. 
After the discussion, the committee indicated that the District will continue the 
status quo for future seasons.  There will be no significant changes in practice 
times for younger students at this time. 
 

2.  There are currently four girls out for junior high (2) and junior varsity golf 
(2).  There was no recommendation to eliminate the program due to low 
participation numbers.  However, a request was made to revisit this issue 
again in June - after the season. 
 

3.  The committee reviewed the participation numbers from the winter sports 
season.  There was no recommendation to eliminate or add programs based 
on participation. 
 

4.   Future coach staffing, based on retirements, may include Dance Team 
and Boys Varsity Golf. 
 


